
 
          

The Federations of Beckwithshaw, Kettlesing Felliscliffe and Ripley Endowed CE Primary 
Schools 

 
1st February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Class 2 Federation Trip to Leeds Art Gallery – Tuesday 20th February 2024 
 
We are delighted that during Spring 2 half term, we have an exciting trip planned for Class 2 
children across the Federation. Year 2 and 3 are exploring 3D sculptures in art this half term 
therefore, this trip is linked to our topic and explores different artists and what their sculptures are 
like. We will be taking part in a 'Picturing Design' creative workshop to develop art skills and 
confident use of materials and ideas. Exploration of artworks in the gallery stimulates imagination 
and experimentation for creative work in small groups. Choose from 3D materials and processes, 
colour and story, marks and scale, inside out people or picturing ideas. 
 
IMPORTANT: Please note that all children across the Federation will be travelling by coach from 
Beckwithshaw Community Primary School. We will be rotating schools throughout the year, in 
relation to distance to the venue, in order for us to minimise coach costs. We therefore require all 
parents across the Federation to drop off children at Beckwithshaw at 8.45am please and collect 
from Beckwithshaw at 3.00pm, on Tuesday 20th February 2024. (Beckwithshaw parents please 
drop off at normal time as gates and doors are open from 8.30am).  
All children will require a packed lunch brought in from home for the visit.  
 
We appreciate that you may need to drop siblings at different schools therefore, if you need to 
discuss the option of wraparound care, please speak to your school administrator who will be able 
to provide different options for that day. 
 
Children should wear full school uniform for the trip with comfortable walking shoes. The cost of 
the trip will be £14.70 per child to cover the cost of the Art Gallery ticket and coach .This payment 
is now available on ParentMail. By paying for this item, and ticking the required consent box when 
checking out of payments, you are giving permission for your child to travel to and from 
Beckwithshaw Community Primary School (applies to all children across the Federation) via coach 
to Leeds Art Gallery on Tuesday 20th February 2024. Please complete payment by 9am on 
Monday 19th February, if you consent to your child attending the trip. 
 
If you wish to discuss any financial matters in confidence, please do not hesitate to contact your 
School Administrator. 
 
Very Best Wishes 
 
 
 
Miss Wendy Bosworth 
Federation Admin Team 


